
 

 

ar Parent/Care  

  
 

 

 

 
 

Friday 8th March  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We will be supporting Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March in aid of Comic 

Relief. We would like as many children as possible to join in with dressing in 

red for the day in return for a small voluntary donation.  

 

Children are encouraged to wear as much red as possible! They may wear red 

from head to toe or wear an item of red with their school uniform. 

 

Teachers will collect in any donations as children arrive in their classroom on 

the day.  

 

You can find more information about Red Nose Day and the work of Comic 

Relief on: https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Miss Walters 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Springfield Road, 

Halesowen, 

West Midlands. 

B62 8JZ 

School Office Tel: 01384 818855 

Email: info@olive.dudley.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Miss H Grasby 

Friday 15th March  

Headteacher:  Miss H Grasby 
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